
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

RYE WATER DISTRICT 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 33:8a that the Commissioners of the Rye Water 

District will hold a public hearing at the Rye Public Library on Wednesday, February 19, 2020 at 

6:00 p.m.  The meeting will discuss plans for the rehab of the Garland Road Pump Station. 

 

A warrant article to authorize the funding of this project through a loan of not more than 

$800,000 from the New Hampshire Drinking Water & Groundwater Trust Fund will be 

presented at the District’s annual meeting on Saturday, March 28, 2020. 

 

  Per Order of the Rye Water District Commissioners 

  Arthur Ditto, Chairman 

 

 
 


